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Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI498813854 

Thank you for your request for information relating to swimming pools.

You have requested the following information:

This FOI request arises out of a report that a washing-machine-sized data centre is being
used to heat a Devon public swimming pool. I understand the Exmouth pool uses ~222,000
kWh of gas to heat the pool a year. Deep Green provides ~139,284kWh a year of heat for
free from its data centre. This equates to 62% of the heating needs of the pool. This
translates to a cost saving of £20,391 a year for the pool and a carbon saving of 25.8 tonnes 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-64939558
https://eastdevon.gov.uk/news/2023/03/exmouth-swimming-pool-is-heated-by-a-uk-first-in-
technology-heating-solutions/

Please advise: 

1. Whether you use similar technology in any swimming pools you own, fund or manage
and if so any estimates you have of annual financial and carbon savings as a result. 

We can confirm Coventry City Council do not use any similar technology.

2. Whether you have any plans to use similar technology in any swimming pools you own,
fund or manage and if so any estimates you have of annual financial and carbon savings
you expect to achieve as a result. 



While energy, cost and carbon reduction remain priorities for Coventry City Council we have no
immediate plans to use similar technology. We continue to remain open to all new and established
technologies that can assist with our wider commitments to Net Zero.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance


